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Dear parents/carers,

Year 3/4 bikeability is during the day on Friday 26th April. All children who handed in their
letter before Easter are on the level 1 course.

Children will divided into groups and taught the basic skills of cycling on the road and
pathways safely.

On this day children will need to bring:
A bicylce (named)

A helmet (named)

Wear trainers

We have attached a checklist - please make sure the bike is in working order and meets all
of the set criteria otherwise children will not be allowed to complete their level 1 training.
On the day - please bring bikes to the cycle rack outside the KS2 playground and remeber

not to ride bikes onto the premises but push them.

Happy Easter,
Mrs Humphrey
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